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Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the first Ash Class newsletter of the year! 

 

The children seem to be settling in to Ash class well and are enjoying themselves. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Beswick and Miss Bickley 

 

 

Our first topic is: 

 

 Cats and Dogs!  

 

Thank you for supporting the children in 

creating their very own cats and dogs 

houses they look fantastic and the 

children have enjoyed sharing them with 

others.  

 

Throughout this topic we will be 

exploring different books, how to take 

care of pets.  

 

Curriculum Meeting for parents. 

 

On Wednesday 17th September at 7pm 

there will be a curriculum meeting for 

parents.  

 

This will be a chance to hear more about 

what we will be learning about during the 

course of the year. 

 

 

PE: 

 

We will have PE every Tuesday and 

Thursday afternoon so please make sure 

PE kits are in for those days.  

Useful Information: 

On a Wednesday and Thursday afternoon 

I will be out of the classroom for 

planning time.  

 

The children will be taught by Miss Preen 

on Wednesday afternoons.  

 

The children will be taught by Mrs Radley 

(who used to teach at Shalford) on 

Thursday afternoons. 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://ed101.bu.edu/StudentDoc/Archives/ED101fa09/rkosakow/Images/Number%20Line%200-10.jpg&imgrefurl=http://ed101.bu.edu/StudentDoc/Archives/ED101fa09/rkosakow/Number Line.html&h=165&w=550&tbnid=MxQ_lWn4m9r_oM:&q=numberline&docid=WCKFx7pQHQl7vM&ei=j_7uVYnhMInSeuTumng&tbm=isch&ved=0CCYQMygEMARqFQoTCMnktp7g58cCFQmpHgodZLcGDw


Parent Volunteers: 

 

We are always happy to have parent 

helpers to support children with 

activities and help on School trips. 

 

Please come and speak to Miss Beswick if 

you would like to help.  

 

All helpers who regularly come in need a 

DBS check. If you need one, you can 

complete a form in the School Office. 

 

Reading at home: 

 

Ash class go to the library on a 

Wednesday afternoon where they will be 

able to choose a book to take home and 

share with their family. 

 

The children have individual reading 

books which they will be able to change 

every morning when they come in. 

 

Going Home Book 

 

If your child is going home with 

somebody different at the end of the 

day please write it in the Going Home 

book which you can find by the Ash 

Classroom entrance. 

 

 

If you have any books at home on cats 

and Dogs or Friendship the children are 

welcome to bring them in to share with 

the rest of the class. 

 


